
Dear Sirs, 

We refer to the above matter.  Following an opening JPC meeting in Dungarvan on the 24th 

of June 2017 we submitted a letter to the Department of Justice in respect of funding for 

groups nationwide and the lack thereof.  We also enclose the replies received from the 

Minister in respect of same.  The support in relation to Community Alert Groups around the 

country is totally inadequate in respect of the work that is done and the cost thereof and we 

have asked the Minister to meet with us to discuss same.  He has conveniently refused to 

meet with us. 

We are making a submission to you in respect of the lack of funding and support that is 

available to the Community Alert Groups, We attach a letter of support from  

 

 who met with one of your representatives in Waterford on the 25th inst.  

We look forward to hearing from you in due course. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Parish Community Alert 

West Waterford 

 

 

 

 

 

 




